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17th SUNDAY AFTER 
TRINITY 

11.00am Parish Eucharist &  
Sunday Club 

 
An audio loop is installed for those with hearing aids: 
please switch to the ‘T’ position. 
 

WE WELCOME all who join us for our service today. 
Please feel welcome to stay for coffee or squash after 
the Eucharist - the time to meet and greet.  
 
 

FOR YOUR PRAYERS 
 

.…those who suffer in mind, body or spirit: Angie  
    Rigney; Sue Denwood; Jean Mattock; Mark  
    Williams; Yvonne Milne; Bert Hobby; Eli Garlant;  
    Ben Pratt; Michael Jordan; Tom Vincent; Hilary  
    Woods; David Wilson 
….those in care homes: Jessie Child; Pat Cook;  
    Clemency Clarke; Sarah Scott; Canon Liz Hughes 
….R.I.P:  All the Faithful Departed 
 
 

THIS WEEK AT ST MARY’S 
 
 
 

Monday 13th - 9.00am Morning Prayer 
Tuesday 14th –  7.00pm Choir Practice 

8.00pm Bellringing practice 
Wednesday 15th – 9.00am Morning Prayer 

10.00am Holy Communion 
10.45am Churchyard committee meeting in 

church 
Friday 17th – 9.00am Morning Prayer 
Saturday 18th – 10am-3pm GIFT DAY 

 

NEXT SUNDAY 19th October 
 

18th SUNDAY AFTER TRINITY 
11.00am Parish Eucharist 
6.00pm Evensong (sung) 

 

NOTICES   
 
 

Gift Day is on Saturday 18th October when the 
church will be open from 10 am to 3 pm and help 
on the day to serve tea and coffee to visitors 
would be welcome.  There will be stalls (Bling, 
Books etc) and a Raffle for a Christmas Cake. 
 The Church registers will be on display.  Help is 
needed to distribute leaflets throughout the 
village and these will be at the back of the church 
with a list! 
 

Thank you to all who helped decorate the 
church for Harvest last week and everyone who 
contributed - thank you to Charlotte for the 
Harvest loaf and to Julia for the Harvest sheaf.  
The goods were cleared on Monday morning 
(6th) and taken to Moggerhanger.                
  

Thank you to Audrey and Lesley for 
arranging the Harvest lunch, which was a great 
success and much enjoyed by all those who 
attended. 
  

We've received a letter from our MP inviting us to 
participate in two consultations about Religion 
and Belief in British life, and Equality and 
Human Rights. See here to share your views: 
www.corab.org.uk/national-consultation by 31st 
Oct and www.equalityhumanrights.com/about-
us/our-work/key-projects/religion-or-belief-tell-us-
about-your-experiences by 14th Oct. 
 
 

 
 
ST MARY’S CHURCH CHOIR IS RECRUITING 
We have vacancies for Sopranos/Trebles, Altos , 
Tenors and Basses.  
 If you know anyone who may be interested in 
joining the choir please tell them to get in touch 
with the choirmaster, James Burgess (01462 
700115) or come along to choir practice on 
Tuesday evening at 7pm.  No auditions - all are 
welcome. 


